

A Review of U.S. Antitrust Agencies' Responses to COVID-19

Date: 04/21/20

Due to COVID-19's impact on consumers and businesses in the United States, the Federal Trade Commission ("FTC") and the Antitrust Division of the U.S. Department of Justice ("Antitrust Division") have implemented changes and released guidance to help companies navigate antitrust policy during a time of uncertainty. As these updates are ongoing and reach multiple areas of antitrust compliance, this memorandum summarizes the agencies' COVID-19 antitrust responses to date. We will continue to monitor these developments and invite clients to contact us with further inquiries.